HMS Daily Announcements
Wednesday, January 2nd
[bookmark: _GoBack]The 7th-grade teachers would like to congratulate the students of the month for December. Even with the excitement of winter break looming, these students showed great dedication and drive in their studies all month long. Props to: 
Iberian Lynx: Noah Holaska and Sara Voegele
Komodo Dragons: Mackenzie Gillespie and Andrew McClatchy
Peregrine Falcons: Luca Norquist and Karis Park
Giant Pandas: Taylor Flynn and Sanatra Kao. 
Congrats to all!
Math club is canceled for today (Wednesday). Please join us next week on Tuesday and Thursday after school.
The next round of Quiz Bowl is this Friday. Four teams will be playing - check the online schedule to see if you are one of them. Games will last a bit longer on that day - until 3:45.
Hey 8th Graders! Believe it or not, you will be graduating Middle School at the end of the year! This is your chance to have your families and friends take out a special ad in the yearbook just for you! Ads are on sale until Feb.16th, so don't delay! Tell your family and fans to visit Ms. Ramos's website, where they can find the link to place their order!
Lose jewelry or valuable items? Look for lost glasses in the nurses' office. Books, clothing, lunch bags and more try the lost and found closet in the basement during 3rd or 6th period. Electronics or locks and jewelry can be picked up in the tech office.
The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is an H-Pride string backpack. In order to receive this incentive, write your full name and homeroom teacher ‘s name on the back of your H-PRIDE card. Place your card in the bins located in the cafeteria. You will receive your backpack in homeroom within the week.
This week's found items that can be claimed in the tech office include a case with an Invisalign in it, a cute moon ring and this card to the YMCA. The locks and other items are all still here as well.
Just a reminder: students or staff should never open an outside door for anyone, even a friend. For your safety, everyone needs to enter through the main office by the circle parking lot and check in with the secretary.

